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It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the underground storage tank project through RFP #24-08 
with Covey Brothers Contracting in the amount of $1,139,261.98.  

 

The four underground storage tanks (USTs) currently in use at Gentry Long range in age from 27 to 30 years.  The 
life expectancy of USTs is typically 30 years.  Due to the nature of the construction, it is recommended that the work 
be done in two phases. New fuel dispensers, fuel lines, and electrical systems will be included in the installation of 
the new USTs.     
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Replacement of Underground Fuel System Tanks at Gentry Long Service Center 

 Joel Falcon, Chief of Operations   


